
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clonskeagh Parish   

Newsletter 
Let us remember those who are 

sick and housebound in our Parish 

today! 
 

Clonskeagh Parish Mass Times are as follows: 
  
•10am Monday to Friday (11am on Bank Holidays)  
 
•10.30am Sunday  
 

The Parish Office is open Monday, Wednesday & Friday from 9.30am – 12 noon.  
**** Parish Office Email: clonskeaghparish@gmail.com**** 

Sacristy/Parish Office Telephone: 01 2837948   Website: www.clonskeaghparish.ie 

RCN 20016166 

Last Weekend Collections 

1st Coll. (The support of Priests) €305      2nd Coll. (Share) €235 

House to House (Incl. S/O) €655 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mass Intentions For This Week 
 

Sunday 10.30am – Peter Brett (A)                                  

Monday 10.00am – Prayer Service  

Tuesday 10.00am – Prayer Service 

Wednesday 10.00am – Prayer Service 

Thursday 10.00am – Mary Ryan (RD) 

Friday 10.00am – 1st Friday – Altar List of the Dead  

 

We extend our sympathy to the families of  

Margaret Darby and Angela Feehan  

whose funerals were held here during the week.  

We prayerfully remember Fr Tony Coote whose Anniversary occurs 

this time and John Leonard whose Month’s Mind occurs this time 

“May all our faithfully departed rest in peace. Amen.” 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
July & August Baptisms – 

We joyfully welcome 

Kayden Blake  

James Patrick 

Leah Marie 

Abbie Mae  

Luke Robert  
into the Catholic Faith and 

we congratulate their 

parents and families on this 

special occasion.   

********************** 

 
 

There will be a ‘Cup 
of Tea’ in St Joseph’s 
on Friday 9 
September after the 
10am Mass.  
All welcome.  

A Few Words from Fr Joe…  

 
I saw four teenaged girls in full school uniform on the street the other day, I checked my watch 

for the date, August 24th, where did the summer go! So, a week earlier than I’d planned, let’s 

give a big shout out for all the school communities gathering in again for another year of hard 

work, great learning and fun filled days. Special welcome to any new teachers, new families and 

students starting in a new school.  

Our Catholic schools have a special role to play within the wider faith community and we pray 

God’s blessing on all who form, teach and share faith with our young people, thank you. 

 

It’s hard to believe that it is Fr Tony’s anniversary. We remember Fr Tony at our Masses this 

weekend. 

***************************************************************************** 

 

Forming new Parish Leadership Teams 

 
As we enter into another week of prayerful reflection on forming new PPC’s for Mount Merrion, 

Clonskeagh and Kilmacud could I ask for some feedback on your own discernment. Maybe a 

note or email jmullan39@eircom.net would be enough. It would be great to hear from a few 

people about what would excite you about participation in leadership for the next 3 years.  

 

       You are invited to 

THE 

 
GATHERING 

 

for the Parish of 

Church of the Immaculate 

Medal, Clonskeagh 

this  

Monday 29th August  

At 7.30pm 

in 

St Joseph’s Chapel 
 

Legion of Mary Concert 
To mark the 100th year 
anniversary of the 
Legion of Mary, a 
concert will take place in 
the historical 
surroundings of St 
Patrick's Cathedral, 
Dublin, on Saturday, 
September 3.  
Special guests include 
award winning soprano 
Celine Byrne, the Dublin 
Concert Band, Lorraine 
Mathews.  
Tickets are €30 
(premium – seating in 
reserved area) and €20 
(general admission)  
Book at Eventbrite.  
 
 

PATHWAYS: EXPLORING FAITH & 

MINISTRY 

Application is now open for the next intake 
of participants for Pathways. The 
programme, run by the Dublin 
Archdiocese, begins this year on Thursday, 
September 29, in DCU St Patrick’s Campus. 
Places are limited so early application is 
advisable.  
Pathways is a two-year, one evening a 
week course, for adults of all ages who 
wish to explore their faith. It runs from late 
September to May each year, with breaks 
for Christmas, Easter and mid-terms. There 
are no exams and no written work. The 
only requirement is an openness to 
listening to others and to participate. The 
cost is €400 per year which may be paid in 
instalments throughout the year. For more 
info visit www.missionministry.ie or 
contact Pathways director Eileen Houlahan, 
CHF, PhD, at 01 8087594 
or pathways@dublindiocese.ie 
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